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NCC signs contract for St. Olavs Hospital in Trondheim 
with order value of SEK 1,050 M  
 
NCC Construction AS in Norway and the Central Norway Regional Health Authority 
signed a contract today for the second construction phase of St. Olavs Hospital in 
Trondheim. The order is valued at SEK 1,050 M and the work will be conducted in 
partnering form.  
 
NCC will construct three treatment building with a total floor space of 75,300 square meters. 
In total, the contract involves the creation of new capacity for a total of 638 patients. 
 
Preparatory construction work has already commenced and the entire project is scheduled for 
completion in 2009. Construction will be conducted while the hospital continues to operate 
fully.  
 
The contract is conditional upon a final decision by the Board of the Central Norway Regional 
Health Authority. 
 
The order for the project is planned to be reported during the first quarter of 2006. 
 
 
NCC Partnering involves all parties in a construction project working with transparent 
reporting of their costs and a common incentive to reduce construction costs and share the 
profit. 
 
 
 

For further information, please contact: 
Sven Ch. Ulvatne, President, NCC Construction Norway, +47 928 90 316  
Øyvind Kvaal, Communications Manager, NCC Construction Norway, +47 900 76 910 
Ulf Thorné, Press Relations Manager, NCC Group, +46 8 585 523 46, +46 70 214 77 27 
 
 
All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.info  
 
NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. NCC had in 
2004 sales of SEK 45 billion, with 22,000 employees.  


